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Regarding the use of QR-codes on health certificates for fish and fishery products intended 

for export from the Kingdom of Norway to the People’s Republic of China 

 

The Norwegian Food Safety Authority hereby informs that, due to the modernization of the 

Norwegian certificate issuance systems, the health certificate for fish and fishery products 

intended for export from the Kingdom of Norway to the People’s Republic of China will 

incorporate QR-codes. This change will come into effect on June 16, 2025, not on June 2, 

2025, as previously planned. 

 

This letter is published on our website: Eksport av fisk og sjømat til Kina.  

 

Kind regards, 

Maria Sværi Buskoven 

Norwegian Food Safety Authority, Head Office 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern Your ref:  

 Our ref: 2025/136453 

  Date: 03.06.2025 

 

https://www.mattilsynet.no/mat-og-drikke/eksport-av-mat-og-drikke/eksport-av-fisk-og-sjomat/eksport-av-fisk-og-sjomat/landoversikt/eksport-av-fisk-og-sjomat-til-kina/her-soker-du-om-helsesertifikat-for-sjomat-til-kina

